Nicole Spencer

From: captaingold [captgold@haidagwaii.net]
Sent: January 9, 2010 2:28 PM

To: Tawanis Testart

Subject: Transmission

*Transmission lines through the Desnethche Area are not acceptable.

To the ?developers, perhaps a generous word = I have travelled to the location that is so
special and so spiritual with great healing powers, this known as "The 0ld Lady of the Falls"
by many persons.

I experienced this special healing and made offerings to the 0ld Lady of the Falls with many
others that made the same journey for the same reason.

I can never in my power of the Ancestors standing beside me allow any form of development
that does not consider the effects upon the people who care for this site since time began.
**To have a person or group such as that standing in front of me, makes my Ancestors hair

stand up and I have to honour that. *
*

Any developer that has alternate routes identified and does not listen or even consider this,
is just plain ignorant or has no planning skills, or just has no sensibilities of a caring
human.

Why do that, when meetings to find common ground in this day and age, makes the most sensible
solution, to a most complicated and yet easy to resolve the problem.

There is a Alternate Route!

Talk to the locals that honour this special Lady of the Falls and listen to the voices and
work to find a common ground.

Capt Gold of the Haida Nation on Haida Gwaii, British Columbia Canada.

Thank you for listening.
*



